
  
 
 

M8 Sustainable Ltd 

ACN 620 758 358 

Unit 1, 48 Kelvin Road, MADDINGTON WA 6109 

ASX Announcement | 11 May 2021                   
 

 
ON-SITE CONSTRUCTION WORK RECOMMENCES AT GINGIN  

 
M8 Sustainable Limited (ASX:M8S) (“M8S” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that 

major construction work at the Company’s fully permitted Gingin Landfill Facility (“Gingin”) 

has recommenced. Gingin has a licensed capacity of 150,000 tonnes per annum. 

Over the past six months on-site activities at Gingin have been limited, as the critical cell liners 

were ordered, manufactured and tested. Following delivery of the liners, a mandatory 100-

day testing period was required to ensure that the liners complied with stringent 

specifications set by the Department of Water and Environmental Regulation (DWER). That 

independent testing has now been successfully completed. 

On-site activity during the recent period largely centred on establishing an internal road 

system. 

The Company is now focused on completing key construction activities which include   

installation of liners and other site infrastructure as M8S works towards a completion of 

construction date by November 2021. 

 

This announcement is authorised for market release by the board of directors 

 

 

ENDS- 

For further information please contact: 

Tom Rudas, Managing Director, (08) 61409518 

Michael Weir, Citadel-MAGNUS 0402 347 032, or,  

Cameron Gilenko, Citadel-MAGNUS 0466 984 953 


